
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

13. DISCRETIONARY FUNDING APPLICATIONS 
 
 The Board considered three reports relating to the allocation of the remaining monies in its 

Discretionary Fund.  Staff noted that the funds remaining totalled $9,719, as two of the earlier 
allocations relating to Board newsletters and advertising had not been expended. 

 
 The Board resolved that its remaining 2006/07 discretionary funding of $9,719 be allocated as follows: 
 
 Akaroa Community Arts Council $3,220 
 Coronation Literary Institute Trust $1,124 
 Akaroa Cruising Club $5,375  


